
Week beginning 30th September 2019 

English 

 This week we have been looking at fiction and non-fiction 

books. We have been identifying features of a non–fiction book 

such as the contents page and the index page. 

 We looked at some pictures of kings and queens and the 

children wrote bullet point on what they noticed.  

 
 

Maths 

 This week we are continuing to count forwards and backwards 

from 20. 

 We are asking the children to identify and represent numbers 

using objects and pictorial representation.  

 We are challenging the children to identify one more and one 

less of a given number. 

Phonics 

 This week the spellings words are – my, by, of, off and all. 

 The year group has been learning about these digraphs - ay, ai, 

a-e. They were taught some catchy rhymes to help them 

remember them. 

ay ay, stay and play. 

ai ai snail in the rain. 

a-e a-e make a cake. 



 

Science 

 This week we have been looking at the properties of 

different materials.  The year group sorted things from 

the classroom into different groups.  

 

  

Red, White and Blue day 

On Friday we had an amazing Red, White and Blue Day. We were 

extremely lucky to have lots of service personnel in school. The 

whole school had the opportunity to learn about engineering, robots, 

marching, diving, firefighting, cricket, lifeboats and rivets. We made 

flags and decorated cakes. The highlight of the day was the 

helicopter landing on the school field. The day finished with the 

infants and juniors joining for a parade and one minute reflection 

time.  

 

 

 


